
Be Aware.

Your computer may be inappropriately sharing copyrighted 

material such as music, movies, TV shows, or software files 

WITHOUT YOUR KNOWLEDGE! 
Consider removing peer-to-peer software from your computer 

if you have it installed but don’t need it.

The Student Technology Center can help, (310) 825-3400. 

Check out www.thinktwice.ucla.edu or email us at FSInquiry@ucla.edu.
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